Mormon Emigrant Trail to
close for season

The U.S. Forest Service will close the east end of the Mormon
Emigrant Trail near Highway 88 to through traffic at noon Nov.
23 because of ice and snow.

The west end of the road, near Sly Park Reservoir, will remain
open to passenger vehicles as far as Silver Fork Road or to
the point where snow covers the road, whichever comes first.
Vehicles will not be able to drive through to Highway 88.

Off highway vehicles, including four-wheel drive vehicles will
be allowed on the snow covered portion of the road up to the
Silver Fork Road.


https://www.laketahoenews.net/2011/11/mormon-emigrant-trail-to-close-for-season/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2011/11/mormon-emigrant-trail-to-close-for-season/

